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Date: 4 January 2024 

 

TPB Ref.: A/NE-FTA/239 

                                                     By Email  

Town Planning Board 

15/F, North Point Government Offices 

333, Java Road 

North Point 

Hong Kong 

(Attn: The Secretary) 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Proposed Temporary Vehicle Repair Workshop for Private Car for a 

Period of 3 Years at Lot 143 (Part) in D.D. 52 & Adjoining 

Government Land, Sheung Shui, New Territories 
 

This letter intends to supersede our letter dated 3.1.2024 and 4.1.2024 which were 

wrongly quoted A/NE-FTA/293.  We have updated the proposed covered land area in 

the page 5 of the S.16-III application form for your further processing of the 

captioned planning application.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     Patrick Tsui 

 

c.c. Sha Tin, Tai Po and North District Planning Office (Attn: Ms. Katie LEUNG) – 

By Email 




